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intended to help managers understand
potential inundation risk due to elevated
stream flows. The LiDAR elevation data
captures the water surface at the time of
acquisition on 7/12 & 7/13/2018.  The 5-year
flood stage is typically 2-3 feet above this
elevation, and 10-year stage is typically 3-5
feet above. The flood stage increases
downstream due to the flows being greater.
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intended to help managers understand
potential inundation risk due to elevated
stream flows. The LiDAR elevation data
captures the water surface at the time of
acquisition on 7/12 & 7/13/2018.  The 5-year
flood stage is typically 2-3 feet above this
elevation, and 10-year stage is typically 3-5
feet above. The flood stage increases
downstream due to the flows being greater.
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Notes: These maps are not regulatory and are
intended to help managers understand
potential inundation risk due to elevated
stream flows. The LiDAR elevation data
captures the water surface at the time of
acquisition on 7/12 & 7/13/2018.  The 5-year
flood stage is typically 2-3 feet above this
elevation, and 10-year stage is typically 3-5
feet above. The flood stage increases
downstream due to the flows being greater.
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Notes: These maps are not regulatory and are
intended to help managers understand
potential inundation risk due to elevated
stream flows. The LiDAR elevation data
captures the water surface at the time of
acquisition on 7/12 & 7/13/2018.  The 5-year
flood stage is typically 2-3 feet above this
elevation, and 10-year stage is typically 3-5
feet above. The flood stage increases
downstream due to the flows being greater.
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Notes: These maps are not regulatory and are
intended to help managers understand
potential inundation risk due to elevated
stream flows. The LiDAR elevation data
captures the water surface at the time of
acquisition on 7/12 & 7/13/2018.  The 5-year
flood stage is typically 2-3 feet above this
elevation, and 10-year stage is typically 3-5
feet above. The flood stage increases
downstream due to the flows being greater.
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intended to help managers understand
potential inundation risk due to elevated
stream flows. The LiDAR elevation data
captures the water surface at the time of
acquisition on 7/12 & 7/13/2018.  The 5-year
flood stage is typically 2-3 feet above this
elevation, and 10-year stage is typically 3-5
feet above. The flood stage increases
downstream due to the flows being greater.
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Notes: These maps are not regulatory and are
intended to help managers understand
potential inundation risk due to elevated
stream flows. The LiDAR elevation data
captures the water surface at the time of
acquisition on 7/12 & 7/13/2018.  The 5-year
flood stage is typically 2-3 feet above this
elevation, and 10-year stage is typically 3-5
feet above. The flood stage increases
downstream due to the flows being greater.
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intended to help managers understand
potential inundation risk due to elevated
stream flows. The LiDAR elevation data
captures the water surface at the time of
acquisition on 7/12 & 7/13/2018.  The 5-year
flood stage is typically 2-3 feet above this
elevation, and 10-year stage is typically 3-5
feet above. The flood stage increases
downstream due to the flows being greater.
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intended to help managers understand
potential inundation risk due to elevated
stream flows. The LiDAR elevation data
captures the water surface at the time of
acquisition on 7/12 & 7/13/2018.  The 5-year
flood stage is typically 2-3 feet above this
elevation, and 10-year stage is typically 3-5
feet above. The flood stage increases
downstream due to the flows being greater.
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intended to help managers understand
potential inundation risk due to elevated
stream flows. The LiDAR elevation data
captures the water surface at the time of
acquisition on 7/12 & 7/13/2018.  The 5-year
flood stage is typically 2-3 feet above this
elevation, and 10-year stage is typically 3-5
feet above. The flood stage increases
downstream due to the flows being greater.
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Notes: These maps are not regulatory and are
intended to help managers understand
potential inundation risk due to elevated
stream flows. The LiDAR elevation data
captures the water surface at the time of
acquisition on 7/12 & 7/13/2018.  The 5-year
flood stage is typically 2-3 feet above this
elevation, and 10-year stage is typically 3-5
feet above. The flood stage increases
downstream due to the flows being greater.
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Notes: These maps are not regulatory and are
intended to help managers understand
potential inundation risk due to elevated
stream flows. The LiDAR elevation data
captures the water surface at the time of
acquisition on 7/12 & 7/13/2018.  The 5-year
flood stage is typically 2-3 feet above this
elevation, and 10-year stage is typically 3-5
feet above. The flood stage increases
downstream due to the flows being greater.
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Notes: These maps are not regulatory and are
intended to help managers understand
potential inundation risk due to elevated
stream flows. The LiDAR elevation data
captures the water surface at the time of
acquisition on 7/12 & 7/13/2018.  The 5-year
flood stage is typically 2-3 feet above this
elevation, and 10-year stage is typically 3-5
feet above. The flood stage increases
downstream due to the flows being greater.
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the GIS User Community

!
!

!
!

!
!

!

!
!

!
!

!

!
!

!!

!!

!!
!!

!
!
!
!

! ! !!
!
!!

!
!
!
!
!

!!

!!!

!

!
!
!

!
!

!

!!!! !!!!
!!

!!

!
!!

!!
!

!
!
!

!
!
!

!.

39

40

41

42

43

Map - 14

River Mile (MTFWP)
Tenth
Mile
Road/Bridge Approach
Ditch
Levee
Railroad

!!!!!! ! ! ! ! Rip Rap
2017 Channel

DTM Consulting, Inc. Bozeman, MT (2017 NAIP Imagery)(V1 5/4/2020)

Bighorn RiverInundation Risk
E

0 500 1,000 1,500
Feet

Elevation Relative to Channel
Inundation Risk (Low to High)

1Ft Relative Elevation Contours
Restricted Inundation

Notes: These maps are not regulatory and are
intended to help managers understand
potential inundation risk due to elevated
stream flows. The LiDAR elevation data
captures the water surface at the time of
acquisition on 7/12 & 7/13/2018.  The 5-year
flood stage is typically 2-3 feet above this
elevation, and 10-year stage is typically 3-5
feet above. The flood stage increases
downstream due to the flows being greater.
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Notes: These maps are not regulatory and are
intended to help managers understand
potential inundation risk due to elevated
stream flows. The LiDAR elevation data
captures the water surface at the time of
acquisition on 7/12 & 7/13/2018.  The 5-year
flood stage is typically 2-3 feet above this
elevation, and 10-year stage is typically 3-5
feet above. The flood stage increases
downstream due to the flows being greater.
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intended to help managers understand
potential inundation risk due to elevated
stream flows. The LiDAR elevation data
captures the water surface at the time of
acquisition on 7/12 & 7/13/2018.  The 5-year
flood stage is typically 2-3 feet above this
elevation, and 10-year stage is typically 3-5
feet above. The flood stage increases
downstream due to the flows being greater.
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